
 

 

Grace Evangelical Church 
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This Morning: “A New Pattern for Israel” 
 

Senior Pastor: Darrell Jones 

Administrative Pastor: Chris Olson             Counseling/Care Pastor: Dennis Jennings 

Families/Discipleship Pastor: Ken Maxey          Senior Ministries Pastor: Dave Ernst                             

Children’s Pastor: Dan Blakely                             Youth Pastor: Nick Pierce                                        

                                Worship Leaders: Phil Magana & Jeremy Sharp 
 

THIS WEEK 
Sunday 7:30am ..............Pre-Service Prayer in Room 206 

 8:00am ...............Worship Service and Children’s Sunday School 

          9:30am ...............Worship Service and Children’s Church  

 9:40am ...............Adult Sunday School 

 10:55am .............Adult and Youth Sunday School 

               11:00am .............Worship Service and Children’s Church 

 11:15am .............LaMonte Mission Trip Team Meeting in 206 

 2:30pm ...............Veteran’s Day of Honor at Grace 

 6:00pm ..............Bible Study and Prayer in the Library 

Tuesday 7:00pm ...............5K Volunteer Meeting at Corby Pond 

Wednesday 6:30pm ...............Membership Class in Chapel Classroom 

 6:30pm ...............Midweek Children and Youth at Grace  

Thursday 11:00am ............Prayer and Fasting in the Library 

 12:00pm ............Prayer and Fasting in the Library 

 5:30pm ..............Prayer and Fasting in the Library 

 6:30pm ...............Family Movie Night in the Chapel (Cars III) 

Friday  6:00am ..............Early Morning Prayer by the Fireplace 

  9:00pm ...............Moonlight 5K on Maple Leaf Parkway 
    

SUNDAY EVENING 
Tonight at 6:00pm in the library, Pastor Chris will lead us in the study of 

God’s Word. Join us as we learn and discuss together, as well as pray for needs 

around us. 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 
Our next family movie night is this Thursday. We will watch Cars III at 

6:30pm in the chapel. Everyone is welcome to come enjoy the movie, a drink, 

candy and all you can eat popcorn and it is all free! 

 

MOONLIGHT 5K RUN/WALK 
It is not too late to register for the Moonlight 5K. Come to the church office 

by Thursday, August 2nd to register. Stop by the information desk TODAY for 

a run brochure. Donations of water and Gatorade for the 5K are appreciated. If 

you have volunteered to help with the 5K please attend the volunteer meeting 

Tuesday at 7:00pm at Corby Pond. 
 

GRACE SOFTBALL @ PHIL WELCH STADIUM 
Everyone is invited to historic Phil Welch Stadium on Sunday, August 12th to 

see some Grace Softball.  The two main teams will be the Grace “Young Bucks” 

vs the Grace “Old Geezers”. However, if others would like to play, we may put 

together a third team and have a short round robin tournament.  Please see Matt 

Wieners, Chris King, Sean Killin or Ken Maxey if interested in playing.  Times 

and further details will be in the bulletin next week. 
 

GRIEFSHARE  
The GriefShare support group offers help and encouragement after the death of 

a spouse, child, family member, or friend.  While we understand there are other 

meaningful losses, attending GriefShare is limited to those having experienced 

the death of someone dear to you. In their own words, here are responses from 

those having attended GriefShare: “The permission I needed to let grief 

happen.”  “Honestly, it felt good to know I am not alone. “  

Each GriefShare session has 3 distinct elements: 

1. DVD seminar with top experts on grief and recovery subjects.  

2. Support group discussion about what was presented in the DVD, and what 

is going on in your life.  

3. Personal study and reflection, where you will use your workbook to help 

sort out your emotions.  

Pastor Dave will be facilitating the sessions on Wednesday evenings, from 

6:30 to 8:00 pm, beginning August 15, and up to 10 may participate.  Sign up 

at the information desk, and you may see Pastor Dave for details. 
 

REPURPOSED (over 40 singles) 
Our 4th Annual Retreat at the gorgeous Lied Lodge in Nebraska City is 

September 30 – October 2.  Cost per person is $125, double occupancy. The 

theme is “Open Doors”. This may excite you or terrify you.  Whatever your 

response is, you will approach many open doors throughout your life.  What will 

you do? Our prayer for this retreat is that you will learn to recognize open doors 

and trust the God who gave them to you as you walk through. Just a few spots 

remain open, so head to the single’s kiosk to sign-up. Pastor’s Dave and Nick, 

and their wives, Naomi and Ashley, are hosting the event, and would love for 

you to join them. If you have signed up, but not chosen a roommate, please do 

so today at the kiosk. 

 

So they brought the ark of God, and set it in the midst of the 

tabernacle that David had erected for it. 

1 Chronicles 16:1 



 

 

MOVERS AND SHAKERS OF GRACE (anyone over 50) 
Plan to attend the next potluck dinner on Monday, August 13th at 6:00pm in 

the chapel. You won’t want to miss the Southern Gospel music presented by 

“New Creation”!  If you’re weary of being bombarded by bad news these days, 

come and be blessed and re-filled with the Good News.  Bring a dish/dessert or 

two to share. 
 

MISSIONS TRIPS 
►The Show Me Christian Youth Home, LaMonte team will have a meeting 

TODAY at 11:15am, in room 206. Contact Pastor Dave if you cannot attend.  

►We are planning a mission trip to Puttur, India. The dates are December 26, 

2018 through January 6, 2019. Sign up at the information desk or contact the 

church office for more information. 
 

GROWTH GROUP LEADERS MEETING 
Sunday August 5th at 9:20am and 10:50am Pastor Ken would like to meet with 

all growth group leaders in room 200. Please contact Pastor Ken if you cannot 

attend. 
 

GRACE WOMENS MINISTRY 
We are inviting all women who attend Grace to gather for an evening with Eryn 

Lynum, author of “936 Pennies: Discover the Joy of Intentional Parenting”. She 

will be speaking at St Joseph Christian School on Monday, September 10th at 

6:30pm. You can register at https://goo.gl/mNsyHw. There is no charge for this 

event, but you will need to register to ensure they have enough food and seating. 
 

NURSERY HELP 
Soon we will be seeing an increase in our nursery as fall approaches and 

families wrap up vacations, so we are looking for parental volunteers, as well as 

hiring a couple more nursery staffers. If you are a parent wanting to volunteer, 

please sign up at the check-in station.  If you would like to apply, you can pick 

up an application at the nursery check-in counter. Any questions can be directed 

to Pastor Ken or left with Connie Myers at the nursery.   
 

ENCHANTED LEARNING CHILDCARE 
Sadly, we have had a several employees leave our program and those actions 

are jeopardizing our program's ability to stay open, even when we are at full 

enrollment. We are currently interviewing but could use some help getting the 

word out. We have a posting on indeed.com (Careers at Enchanted Learning 

Childcare). Please share if you are aware of anyone looking for work. Many 

thanks, Jennifer at Enchanted Learning Childcare.  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://goo.gl/mNsyHw
https://www.indeedjobs.com/enchanted-learning-childcare/_hl/en_US?cpref=JXWAtnzf3XWjLOi4YeVNLhRSoEeMyZTojU3aEBkIsq4
https://www.indeedjobs.com/enchanted-learning-childcare/_hl/en_US?cpref=JXWAtnzf3XWjLOi4YeVNLhRSoEeMyZTojU3aEBkIsq4

